
14th September 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

Meet The Teacher Sessions

On Tuesday 21st September between 3:10pm and 4:30pm we will be opening the classrooms for all
children so that you can come and meet your child’s class teacher and view their books. Please come to the
playground as usual to collect your child who will then show you to their classroom.

This is for parents of children from Year 1 to Year 6 as children in Reception will have already met their
teachers on Thursday 16th and Friday 17th September.

These are informal sessions to familiarise yourself with the children’s teaching team and their classrooms
and are not parent consultation appointments.

We look forward to seeing you there,

Miss H Ballard
Assistant Headteacher


